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May 20, 2019 
 
To:  Prof. Bruno Briseghella 

Dean of the College of Civil Engineering 
Fuzhou University 
Fuzhou (China) 

 

Object: Invitation Letter of Professor Bruno Briseghella 

 

Dear Prof. Bruno Briseghella, 

On behalf of University of Central Florida (UCF) and as Director of Civil Infrastructure 
Technologies for Resilience and Safety (CITRS), I am very glad to invite you, as Dean of the 
College of Civil Engineering and as a well-known expert of bridge design to take part to the 
common research activities between the two Universities on “Analysis, Design and 
Assessment of Civil Infrastructure Systems (CIS)” from 11/08/2019 to 25/08/2019. 

During your stay we’ll also discuss about a common collaboration between the two 
Universities, exchange of students and researchers, proposals for joint research programs.  

According to our policy, no financial supports are provided by our side for this visiting.   

I shall be looking forward to your positive reply. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
F. Necati Catbas, PhD, PE, F. ASCE, F. SEI  
Lockheed Martin St. Laurent Professor  
  Civil and Environmental Engineering Department (CECE) 
Founding Director 
  Civil Infrastructure Technologies for Resilience and Safety (CITRS) 
Catbas@ucf.edu  


